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A FOREWORD FROM 
THE MASTER

It has been a pleasure to welcome so many 
of you to events in the first half of the year. 
From barrel racing at the Coopers’ Cask Race 
to processing alongside the Basketmakers 
in the eclectic carnival that is the Lord 
Mayor’s Show; there has been something for 
everyone, and it has been wonderful to see 
such a strong turnout at each event.

The highlight of 2023 for me was, 
unsurprisingly, the fantastic Annual Banquet 
in October at Barber-Surgeons’ Hall. It was 
an honour to host such a strong delegation 

of City and Livery leaders, all of whom 
commented glowingly on the incomparable 
good company they found in the Young 
Freemen. I would like to once again thank the 
incredible team of volunteers who made the 
evening so successful.

In 2023 we were able to deliver on a long 
wished for milestone of the Court, forming 
our first ever military affiliation. Those who 
attended the Annual Banquet will have seen 
the carpet guard of London Area Sea Cadets, 
resplendent in their dress uniforms: the first 

Dear All,
Writing this foreword, I am struck by how quickly the six months since our 
Summer newsletter have flown by. I have been inspired to see the Guild 
firing on all cylinders with new initiatives, partnerships, and opportunities 
being created by the Court and Committees, and taken up by you the 

membership with equal enthusiasm.
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of many occasions working with the cadets. 

I am delighted that we have raised further 
sums of money towards my Master’s Charity, 
the Great Ormond Street Hospital Charity, 
through the return of our “Walk the City” 
challenge. There is more to come for my 
second nominated charity, No Going Back, 
which will be announced in due course.

The Guild has joined two important pan-
Livery groups: the Livery Climate Action 
Group and Pollinating London Together. 
These partnerships will deepen our ability 
to contribute to the future of the City, and 
create opportunities for the membership 
to get involved. We have also been invited 
to contribute to a new pan-livery policy 
framework by the Corporation and the Livery 
Committee, covering Diversity, Equality, 
Inclusion, and Youth, which will become an 
invaluable repository of best-practice advice 
for Companies.

The last eight months have featured a busy 
programme of engagements for Katharine 
and me, representing the Guild and 
advocating for the inclusion of young people 
in the Livery. So far we have completed 105 
such engagements, including numerous 
banquets, a Coronation Ball, and shooting 
longbows with the Fletchers’ Company: it has 
been tremendously varied!

It is engagements like these that provide 
opportunities to speak directly to Masters, 
Aldermen, and other influential City figures 
about why they should work with the Guild 
and the immense value-add that young 
people bring; and to find enthusiastic partners 
for our Meet the Livery series, with many 
Companies now requesting such events.

Turning to the year ahead, there is much 
more to look forward to with great events 
in the diary, and some special guests with 
sheriffs past and present speaking in March 
and April. I hope to see many of you at these 
events, and at the additional opportunities 
offered via our social groups. 

It only remains for me to wish you all a 
prosperous and joyful year ahead as we 
march forward into 2024, and I look forward 
to seeing you all again soon.

The Master
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MASTER’S 
NOMINATED CHARITY 

No Going Back was launched in 2020 as 

a collaboration between 13 Livery 

Companies, with a mission to reduce the re-

offending rate in the UK’s prison population. 

This innovative charity aimed to harness 

the knowledge and connections of Livery 

members in order to achieve two things: 1) 

to provide education to prisoners and 2) to 

guarantee gainful employment for them 

upon release.

The cost of incarceration in the UK is over 

£46,000 per year per prisoner (slightly 

more than the fees for Eton College), and 

the overall prison sector estimated to cost 

£18bn each year. With a national average 

re-offending rate between 20% - 30%, and 

a prison population of nearly 82,000, this 

issue represents a huge strain both in 

economic and human terms. Having a job to 

go to upon release reduces the re-offending 

rate by 50%, yet too many are held back by 

a lack of skills: a 2019-2020 Ministry of 

Justice study found that the average adult 

prisoner has literacy levels below those of an 

11-year-old. Without these basic skills, most 

jobs are beyond the reach of ex-offenders.

Through the schemes which No Going Back, 

and their delivery partner BounceBack, run 

we have the chance to do something about 

this. Now going in to its fourth year and 

with the support of forty plus Companies, 

No Going Back has gone from strength 

to strength: they have delivered sessions 

in prisons around London to over 2000 

prisoners, and of that over 250 have gone on 

into stable employment upon their release: 

we’ll let you do the maths on how much 

economic impact that has!

The charity is looking for volunteers to help 

them with the delivery of sessions both in 

prisons and in the community, in person and 

virtually, on a range of topics. We take many 

of these skills for granted as the basic building 

blocks of adult life, but for those from the 

most disadvantaged backgrounds they are 

so often simply not taught. Workshop topics 

include:

CV writing, interview practice, 
personal development: Leading 
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participants through workshops 

designed to teach them how to present 

themselves professionally, what to 

expect in a job interview, and how to 

write an effective CV.

Wellbeing & Nutrition: Delivering 

workshops in kitchen-based settings 

to teach cooking skills, meal planning, 

budgeting, and how to stay healthy.

Digital Skills: Teaching participants IT 

skills that will enable them to search 

and apply for jobs online, as well as 

creating and managing their social 

media presence on various platforms.

And so much more…

No Going Back provides ample support 

and coaching for volunteers too, ensuring 

that you are as well-equipped as possible to 

deliver sessions to this vulnerable cohort. 

A secondary part of their work is around 

changing the perceptions we all have of 

prisons, so it is also possible to volunteer 

on a ‘prison visit’ to see how the charity is 

delivering projects to change the lives of 

prisoners for good. 

How to Get Involved
If you would like to find out more or to 

volunteer, please reach out to us at

charity@youngfreemen.org 
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WELCOME TO 
NEW MEMBERS

At the last admissions court we have admitted 
the following members:
 
10th of  August 2023
Miss Hannah Willison
Mr Dayne Paulding
Mr Ritchie Hardcastle
Mr James Robson
Mr Emmanouil Bitzaros
Mr Jake Iveson
Mr Quinton Patterson

23th of November 2023
Miss Alexandra O’Connell
Mr Brandt Winkler Prins
Miss Abi Perry
Mr Gilda Feder
Miss Laura Powell
Mr Charlie Maytum
Mr Christopher William T. von Eckhoff
Mr Edmund Hastie
Mr Fabio Gabriel da Silva 

The Guild will have another Admission Court on the 
22nd of February 2024, where we expect many new 
members to be admitted. 

The Admissions Court is traditionally followed up by 
a casual drink at a pub in the City, the details of which 
can be found on our website. 

We hope as many members as possible can be present 
to welcome the newly admitted members and get 
acquainted with one another.
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NEW MEMBERS
SPOTLIGHT

Most recent joiners spotlight:

Miss Laura Powell

Laura has been a commercial property 
solicitor for The City of London Corporation 
since 2017.

She is a departmental Equality, Diversity 
and Inclusion Group committee member and 
a keen promoter of women in property. 

In her spare time, Laura enjoys backpacking 
particularly in the Balkans and Nepal and 
often hosts dinner parties replicating 
the recipes from her travels.

As always, the Guild encourages our members to 
bring a friend along to our open events, and extend 
the invitation to other members of your Livery 
Company especially those under 40 years old. This 
helps promote good causes and support inter-livery 
fellowship.

If you know anyone who might be interested in 
joining The Guild of Young Freemen, please direct
their attention to 
https://youngfreemen.org/membership/ 
or get in touch with Renter Warden, 
Rafael Steinmetz-Leffa,
at membership@youngfreemen.org

https://youngfreemen.org/membership/
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SPOTLIGHT ON 
THE CITY

The Worshipful Company
of Gold and Silver Wyre Drawers

The Worshipful Company of Gold and Silver 
Wyre Drawers received their first Charter of 
Incorporation from King James I, confirmed 
by Royal Proclamation but subsequently 
withdrawn. It was thought the commercial 
use of precious metals depleted the stock 
for coinage in the country. However, the 
trade flourished, and in 1693, King William 
and Queen Mary granted the Gold and 
Silver Wyre Drawers their second Royal 
Charter. This makes the Company one 
of the few organisations holding a Charter 
from these monarchs.

The 400th Anniversary Exhibition
at the Guildhall Art Library
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Last year, the Treasures of Gold and Silver 
Wire exhibition held at the Guildhall Art 
Gallery from 29th September 2023 to 31st 
December 2023 celebrated the 400th 
anniversary of the First Charter of the 
Worshipful Company. Drawing close to 
10,000 visitors from across the globe, the 
exhibition showcased an array of historical 
items and meticulously crafted contemporary 
creations. The exhibition garnered significant 
media attention and was featured in the New 
York Times and British Vogue.

Traditionally, gold and silver wire threads 
were used for Royal and aristocratic clothing, 
ecclesiastical robes and military braiding. 
Today, Freemen and Liverymen of the 
Company craft award-winning pieces and 
contribute to projects featured in major 
films, high fashion runways and Beyoncé’s 
Renaissance World Tour.

Like numerous other ancient Companies, 
the Gold and Silver Wyre Drawers have 
witnessed the evolution and modernisation 
of their trade connections over time. 
The current membership is made up of 
a vibrant and diverse community of Liverymen 
and Freemen who are practicing their trade 
as embroiderers, jewellers, silversmiths, 
as well as professionals working in the 
cutting-edge technology using microchips 
which contain pure gold wire.

HRH The Duchess of Gloucester (right), and the great-great-
grandson of Charles Dickens, Mark Dickens (left) 

at the 400th Anniversary Exhibition

Ablaze by Sabina De Oliveira Lima (@sabinalima_embroidery), 
an award-winning embroiderer. Sabina works as a freelancer 
for Alexander McQueen She is part of their embroidery team 

for Beyoncé’s World Tour.
(This photograph is copyrighted to Hand & Lock Prize

for Embroidery)

Jack Parkinson, 2021 winner of the Gold and Silver 
Wyre Drawers’ Award for Excellence and Achievement 
in Computer Hardware (right) and  Sir David Wootton, 

Representative Lord Mayor of London (left).

The trophy was created 
by Liveryman Nan Nan 
Liu (@nan_nan.liu) and 
features a micro chip.
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The Gold and Silver Wyre Drawers play 
an active role at supporting and promoting 
its trades. For many years, the Company has 
provided sponsorship to the Royal School 
of Needlework and Goldsmiths’ Craft and 
Design Council. One of the recent milestones 
includes establishing a partnership with 
the University of Cambridge Department 
of Computer Science and Technology. The 
Company now presents an annual award for 
the best graduate or post-graduate student, 
acknowledging excellence and achievement 
in designing computing hardware.

Charitable giving lies are the core of the 
Company’s mission, with a call for all 
Liverymen to contribute regularly to the 
Livery’s Charitable Fund. The Company 
focuses on medical, educational, music 
and children’s charities, specifically those 
of smaller sizes or with specific projects. 
In 2023, the Master’s nominated charity 
was the Chiltern Centre, dedicated to 
empowering young adults with disabilities 
across the South-East of England. The 
Company also supports various City’s 
initiatives and the military.

Lastly, the Company has numerous 
affiliations to the Armed Forces, rooted in its 
historical connections with the art of military 
braiding. These affiliations encompass units 
from the Royal Navy, the Royal Logistic 
Corps, the Royal Air Force and the Cadets. 
Notably, the Company maintains a link to the 
Explosive Ordnance Disposal. During some 
of the Army Visits, small groups of Liverymen 
had the opportunity to safely experience the 
shock wave of high explosives.

As it marked its quatercentenary, the 
Worshipful Company of Gold and Silver 
Wyre wholeheartedly embraces traditions 
and modernity through its support for the 
trade and craftsmanship of its members. 

Jacqueline Chan

Guild of Young Freemen, Membership 
Committee
Liveryman of the Gold and Silver Wyre 
Drawers

Explosive demonstration at MoD Kineton
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PAST EVENTS 
HIGHLIGHT

Meet the Master: 
The Woolmen’s 

Company
Zoom

Wednesday 16th August 2023

The Worshipful Company of 
Woolmen is one of the oldest 

Livery Companies and hosts the 
annual Sheep Drive, an event 

avidly supported by numerous 
Young Freemen who volunteer as 

marshals. The Master Woolman 
Alderman Vincent Keaveny 

(Lord Mayor 2021-2022) invited 
Members of the Guild to join 

him for a virtual talk. During the 
session, he shared insights into his 
life and experiences in the City as 

well as the work undertaken by 
the Woolmen’s Company.

Gin Tasting with 
the Launderers’ 

Company  
Launderers’ Hall,

9 Montague Cl, London SE1 9DD
Monday 4th September 2023

During the second event of Meet 
the Livery series for 2023-2024, 

Guild members were delighted 
to hear from the Launderers’ 

Company about its trade, history, 
and modern activities, while 

enjoying an assortment of gins 
and nibbles. Mark McCullum of 

Bermondsey Gin shared their 
journey to create gins honouring 

the forgotten recipes of vintage 
gins from London.
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Sheep Drive
Riverscape,

10 Queen Street Place,
London EC4R 1BE

Sunday 24th September 2023

The Sheep Drive witnessed 
enthusiastic participation from 

the Young Freemen. This year, 
over 1,000 Freemen, along with 
their friends and family, herded 
sheep across Southwark Bridge 

to raise substantial funds for the 
Lord Mayor’s Appeal and the 
Woolmen’s Charitable Trust. 

The Young Freemen played 
a key role as volunteer marshals, 
adorned in scarlet robes, guiding 

participants across the bridge. 
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Meet the Livery: 
The Firefighters’ 

Company
St Vedast alias Foster,

London, EC2V 6HH

Tuesday 3rd October 2023 

The Guild was delighted to join 
the Worshipful Company of 

Firefighters at their Livery Church 
for an evening reception, during 

which members and their guests 
heard from various speakers.

Promoting the development and 
advancement of the science, art, 

and the practice of firefighting, 
fire prevention, and life safety, the 

Firefighters’ Company is unique 
in the City Livery tradition in that 
they directly represent one of the 

emergency services in the UK. 

The Annual Banquet
Barber-Surgeons’ Hall,

London EC2Y 5BL
Tuesday 11th July 2023

The Annual Banquet 2023 was 
held at Barber-Surgeons’ Hall, 

a venue that has been a part of 
the City’s history since the 1440s. 

This glittering evening is one 
of the highlights of the Guild’s 

year, offering attendees the 
opportunity to enjoy the fabulous 

hospitality 
of a City banquet. 

The evening was further elevated 
by the presence of the former 

Lord Mayor and Past President of 
the Guild, Alderman Sir Andrew 

Parmley, who delivered 
the response speech as 

Representative Lord Mayor.
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The Lord Mayor’s 
Show

The Vestry of St Michael’s 
Cornhill, London, EC3V 9DS

Saturday 11th November 2023 

The Lord Mayor’s Show is the 
world’s oldest civic procession 

and the Guild is incredibly 
privileged to play a prominent 

role by escorting the giant statues 
of Gog and Magog, the ancient 

defenders of the City, under the 
watchful eye of the Worshipful 

Company of Basketmakers.

The day began with an early 
breakfast in the Vestry of 

St Michael’s Cornhill, after which 
members and guests robed 

themselves and made their way to 
the float for the Procession which 

will pause on the Embankment 
around midday, before returning 

to the Guildhall where the Giants 
Gog and Magog are displayed. 

After this, we all had the 
opportunity to watch the end 

of the parade and rounded off 
the day with a hot buffet and 

drinks reception at the City 
University Club.

The British Red Cross 
Christmas Market

Guildhall, London EC2V 5AE
Monday 27th November 2023

One of the significant charitable 
events in the City’s calendar, 

the British Red Cross Christmas 
Market sees 100 stalls sell 

handmade and unique gifts, filling 
Guildhall Yard. The event is run 
by volunteers from a variety of 

City organisations, and this year, 
the Guild was privileged to be 

included in this.

Members of the Guild acted as 
stewards during the evening, 

assisting the British Red Cross in 
organising attendees and stalls.
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The Carol Service
St. Michael’s Cornhill,

London EC3V 9DS
Tuesday 5th December 2023

The carol service was the final 
event of 2023. The service 

commenced at 6.00pm in the 
Guild church of St Michael’s 

Cornhill, and concluded at 7.00pm 
with mulled wine and mince pies. 

The Master delivered a traditional 
reading along with other City 

dignitaries, with the wonderful 
church choir singing a selection 

of carols. 

The service was followed by 
a drinks reception at the Counting 
House next door, with nibbles and 

drink provided for members 
and their guests. 
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ON THE CALENDAR 
UPCOMING EVENTS

Members’ Tour: 
The College of Arms

The College of Arms, 
130 Queen Victoria St, 
London, EC4V 4B
6:00 pm - 9:00 pm
Tuesday 30th January 2024

Members are invited to join 
a thoroughly enlightening tour of 
a City-based institution: 
the prestigious College of Arms. 
Our first event of 2024, join the 
Master and other members to 
catch up after the festive period 
and learn about the fascinating 
story of this City site on a tour led 
by the Windsor Herald.
Following the 120-minute guided 
tour there will be some time for 
Q&A with the Herald, and we will 
then decamp to a nearby wine bar 
for further informal discussions 
about the Guild of Young Freemen 
and the Livery movement.

This event is only open to 
members of the Guild of Young 
Freemen.

The Young Livery 
Inter-Livery Quiz 2024

Merchant Taylors’ Hall, 
London, EC2R 8JB
6:30 pm - 10:00 pm
Monday 12th February 2024

The Guild of Young Freemen 
invite you to join us for an evening 
of tremendously fun and friendly 
competition at the annual Young 
Livery Inter-Livery Quiz. Teams 
of up to six will battle for quizzing 
domination in a professionally-run 
quiz, competing for the ultimate 
prize of fame and glory. The 
winning team toasts their success 
with a bottle of Champagne, and 
all proceeds from the event are 
donated to the winning team’s 
Company/Guild Charity.

Refreshments will be provided 
throughout the evening, and an 
informal supper is provided mid-
way through the quiz.

All participants must be a member 
of a City Livery Company or Guild 
(including the Young Freemen).

A brief overview of some of our upcoming events, bookings and further 
details may be found on our website. As with all Guild events, friends, family, 

and other guests are welcome.

Informal Drinks

The Crosse Keys, 9 
Gracechurch St, 
London EC3V 0DR
7:00 pm - 9:00 pm 
Thursday 22nd February 2024

Join other members of the Guild 
for an informal evening of drinks 
and welcome newly admitted 
members to the Guild family. 

Booking is not required for our 
informal drinks, and prospective 
members/guests are more than 
welcome to attend.

As with all Guild events, friends, 
family, and other guests are 
welcome.

Tickets are not required for this 
event.
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Meet the Livery: 
The Needlemakers’ 
Company 

City University Club, 
42 Crutched Friars, 
London EC3N 2AP
6:30 pm - 9:00 pm, 
Wednesday 28th February 2024

The Guild is delighted to join 
the Worshipful Company of 
Needlemakers for an evening 
reception, and the next of our 
in-person Meet the Livery events. 

Tracing their Company back 
to the seventeeth century, the 
Needlemakers’ have a fascinating 
history and an equally bright future 
ahead. Members and their guests 
will hear from several speakers for 
what promises to be a fascinating 
evening. Nibbles and wine will be 
provided.

As with all Guild events, friends, 
family, and other guests are 
welcome.

ON THE CALENDAR 
UPCOMING EVENTS

The United 
Guilds’ Service

St Paul’s Cathedral, 
London, EC4M 8AD
10:15 am - 12:00 pm, 
Friday 15 March 2024 

The annual service celebrating the 
Guilds’ and Liveries’ contribution 
to the City, with a colourful 
procession of Masters and the 
Lord Mayor in State; a truly 
memorable event. First run at 
the suggestion of the Liveries 
after the Blitz it was hoped that 
the pageantry of the City would 
lift the spirits of the people, and 
the service has become a yearly 
fixture ever since.

Those attending will be loaned 
ceremonial robes for the occasion. 
This service provides an incredible 
opportunity to see St. Paul’s 
Cathedral in action with its superb 
organ and choir.

This event is only open to members 
of the Guild of Young Freemen.

Meet the Livery: 
The Tobacco Pipe 
Makers’ Company

The Rooftop at the 
Hippodrome, Leicester 
Square, London, WC2H 7JH
6:30 pm - 9:00 pm,
Tuesday 19th March 2024

The Guild is delighted to join the 
Worshipful Company of Tobacco 
Pipe Makers at the London 
Hippodrome for a tutored cigar 
tasting at the next of our in-person 
Meet the Livery events. After 
a welcome drink and introduction, 
Hunters & Frankau will guide 
attendees through the tasting. With 
a history dating back to 1790 and as 
the sole distributer of fine Havana 
cigars in the UK, we are sure to be 
in for a tremendous evening.
This convivial reception will also 
introduce the history and traditions 
of the Tobacco Pipe Makers’ 
Company.

As with all Guild events, friends, 
family, and other guests are 
welcome.  All guests must be 18 
or older.
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Ladies in the Livery 

Merchant Taylors’ Hall, 
30 Threadneedle Street, 
London EC2R 8JB
6:30 pm - 9:00 pm, 
Monday 25th March 2024

We invite you to join us at an 
evening reception hosted by the 
Consort Young Freeman 
at the historic Merchant Taylors’ 
Hall for a panel discussion and 
Q&A with a tremendous panel of 
senior female figures within the 
City and Livery ranging from the 
Court of Aldermen, Masters of 
Livery Companies, and Common 
Councillors. 

We are particularly delighted 
that Alderwoman & Sheriff 
Dame Susan Langley DBE will be 
joining the panel, to tell us about 
her fascinating career and her 
experience as Aldermanic Sheriff 
2023 - 2024 alongside the other 
prominent roles she has held.

Drinks and nibbles will provided 
throughout the evening.

As with all Guild events, family, 
friends, and other guests are 
welcome.

ON THE CALENDAR 
UPCOMING EVENTS

In Conversation 
With… Andrew 
Marsden, Sheriff 
2022-23

Guildhall Club, Guildhall, 
London EC2V 5AE
6:30 pm - 9:00 pm, 
Wednesday 3th April 2024 

We are delighted that Andrew 
Marsden will be joining us for an 
evening reception at the Guildhall 
Club, to share with us insights 
from his recent term as Non-
Aldermanic Sheriff of the City of 
London 2022-23. Andrew will 
reveal the hidden history of the 
shrieval role, the modern function, 
as well as an overview of the Civic 
City.

Attendees will have the 
opportunity to ask some of their 
own questions in audience Q&A 
and over drinks afterwards.

As with all Guild events, friends, 
family, and other guests are 
welcome.

Meet the Coopers

Coopers’ Hall, 
London, EC2M 4TH
6:30 pm - 9:00 pm,
Monday 29th April 2024 

The Guild is delighted to join the 
Worshipful Company of Coopers 
at their Hall for another exciting 
event in our Meet the Livery 
series for 2023 - 2024. 
The earliest mention of the 
Coopers’ Company dates back to 
1298, giving the Coopers’ 
a strong claim to being one of the 
oldest Livery Companies in the 
City. We will hear from several 
speakers during the evening as 
we explore the charming rooms 
of the Hall and delve into the 
storied history of the Company; 
food and drink will be provided.

As with all Guild events, friends, 
family, and other guests are 
welcome.
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Informal Drinks

The Crosse Keys, 
9 Gracechurch St, 
London EC3V 0DR
7:00 pm - 9:00 pm,
Thursday 9th May 2024

Join other members of the Guild 
for an informal evening of drinks 
and welcome newly admitted 
members to the Guild family.

Booking is not required for our 
informal drinks, and prospective 
members/guests are more than 
welcome to attend.

As with all Guild events, friends, 
family, and other guests are 
welcome.
Tickets are not required for this 
event.

ON THE CALENDAR 
UPCOMING EVENTS

The Inter-Livery 
Clay Shoot

The West London Shooting 
School, Northolt, UB5 6RA
8:30 am - 2:30 pm, 
Thursday 16 May 2024

A highlight of the Inter-Livery 
calendar, the annual charity clay 
shoot sees teams from all Livery 
Companies and Guilds compete 
for glory with teams of four 
shooting across twelve stands, as 
well as more competitive flushes 
for more experienced shots.
The day commences with a 
breakfast before a briefing and 
the start of shooting, with a break 
for elevenses. Shooting continues 
until rounds are completed at 
approximately 1:00pm when 
lunch and drinks are served, 
before the prize-giving ceremony 
which brings the day to a close.

This event is only open to 
members of the Guild of Young 
Freemen.

Virtual Clay Pigeon 
Shooting with 
the Guild of Mercers’ 
Scholars

Clays Bar, 55 Moorgate, 
London, EC2R 6LL
6:30 pm - 9:00 pm,
Thursday 16 May 2024  

The Master Young Freeman 
invites you to join him in closing 
his year „with a bang”, with an 
evening of friendly competition 
at Clays Bar with members of 
the Guild of Mercers’ Scholars. 
Featuring virtual clay target 
shooting, this is a fantastic way to 
enjoy shooting in central London.
Members are encouraged to 
get into the spirit of the evening 
and wear their tweeds or other 
country clothing. Food and drinks 
will be provided during the 
evening.

As with all Guild events, friends, 
family, and other guests are 
welcome.

Full details on all upcoming 
events can be found at 
 
https://youngfreemen.org/
events/

https://youngfreemen.org/events/
https://youngfreemen.org/events/
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Whether you’re looking to experience exquisite music and worship, 
or simply seeking a quiet moment in the heart of the City, St Michael’s 

Cornhill has much to offer.
 

The Guild of Young Freemen is delighted to work closely with St Michael’s. 
The Priest-in-Charge, The Reverend Henry Eatock-Taylor, is our Honorary 
Chaplain, and it is a pleasure every year to return to St Michael’s for our 

annual carol service.
 

St Michael’s boasts one of the finest organs in the City: some of the 
pipes date back to the 17th century, when the opening recital was given 
by Henry Purcell. Recitals continue to this day, and St Michael’s still 
enjoys a close relationship with the Royal College of Organists, which 
was founded at the church in 1864. St Michael’s also supports a thriving 

choir who sing a weekly Choral Evensong service during term time.
 

The church is open from 9:00am-4:30pm during the week,
and Guild members are always welcome to pop in.

 
Lunchtime Organ Recitals – Mondays at 1:00pm

Choral Evensong – Tuesdays at 6:00pm

St Michael’s Cornhill
– our Guild Church
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THE LOCATION OF 
THE CITY’S LIVERY HALLS

1.    Apothecaries’ Hall, Black Friars Lane, EC4V 6EJ
2.    Armourers’ Hall, 81 Coleman Street, EC2R 5BJ
3.    Bakers Hall, Harp Lane, EC3R 6DP
4.    Barber-Surgeons’ Hall, Monkwell Squere, EC2V 7HR
5.    Brewers’ Hall, Aldermanbury Squere, EC2V 7HR
6.    Butchers’ Hall, Bartholomew Blose, EC1A 7EB
7.    Carpenters’ Hall, Throgmorton Avenue, EC2N 2JJ
8.    Clothworkers’ Hall, Dunster Court, Mincing Lane, EC3R 7AH
9.    Coopers’ Hall, 13 Devonshire Squere, EC2M 4TH
10. Cutlers’ Hall, Wartwic Lane, EC4M 7BR
11. Drapers Hall, Throgmorton street, EC2N 2DQ
12. Dyers’ Hall, 11-13 Dowgate Hill, EC4R 2ST
14. Farmers&Fletchers, 3 Cloth Street, EC1A 7LD
15. Fishmongers, London Bridge, EC4R 9EL
16. Founders’ Hall, 1 Cloth Fair, Clerkenwell, EC1A 7HT
17. Girdlers’ Hall, Basinghall Avenue, EC2V 5DD
18. Glaziers’ Hall, 9 Montague Close, London Bridge, SE1 9DD
19. Goldsmiths’ Hall, Foster Lane, EC2V 6BN
20. Grocers’ Hall, Princes Street, EC2R 8AD
21. Haberdashers’ Hall, 18 West Smithfield, EC1A 9HQ
22. Innholders’ Hall, 30 College Street, EC4R 2RH
23. Ironmongers’ Hall, Shaftesbury Place, Barbican, EC2Y 8AA

24. Leathersellers’ Hall, 7 St Helen’s Place, EC3A 6AB
25. Master Mariners’ Hall, HQS Wellington, Temple Stairs, 
        Victoria Embankment, WC2R 2PN
26. Mercers’ Hall, Ironmonger Lane, EC2V 8HE
27. Merchant Taylors’ Hall, 30 Threadneedle Street, EC2R 8JB
28. Painter-Stainers’ Hall, 9 Little Trinity Lane, EC4V 2AD
29. Pewterers’ Hall, Oat Lane, EC2V 7DE
30. Plaisterers’ Hall, 1 London Wall, EC2Y 5JU
31. Saddlers’ Hall, 40 Gutter Lane, EC2V 6BR
32. Salters’ Hall, 4 Fore Street, EC2Y 5DE
33. Skinners’ Hall, 81/2 Dowgate Hill, EC4R 2SP
34. Stationers’ Hall, Ave Maria Lane, EC4M 7DD
35. Tallow Chandlers’ Hall, 4 Dowgate Hill, EC4R 2SH
36. Vintners’ Hall, Upper Thames Street, EC4V 3BG
37. Watermen’s Hall, 16 St Mary-at-Hill, EC3R 8EF
38. Wax Chandlers, 6 Gresham Street, EC4V 2AL
38. Information Technologists’ Hall, 39A Bartholomew Close,
        EC1A 7JN

        St Michael’s Church, Cornhill, EC3V 9DS
        St Paul’s Cathedral, EC4M 8AD
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